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1201 Lake Washington Blvd. N Renton, WA 98056 
South Shelter #1 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE!!! 

2024 
Reunification Celebration! 

 

King County Parents for Parents Program 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Every year in King County, children are reunited with 
their parents through the dependency process. This 
year, King County Superior Court is, once again, 
joining a nationwide movement to celebrate these 
reunifications at Gene Coulon Park in Renton, WA. 
 
This event will honor the families and communities 
who have worked together to reunify youth and 
parents involved in dependency actions.  We are 
working toward creating an event with food, fun, and 
family activities for everyone in attendance! 
 
  
 

 
For more information, please contact the Parents for Parents Program Coordinator 

Shawn Powell at (206) 263-3174 or spowell@kingcounty.gov 
 

*This event may be photographed or videotaped* 

June 8th, 2024 
12:00pm – 2:00pm 
*Rain or Shine* 
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